
Congratulations Patricia“Patty” Vega
Harlingen Housing Authority “Employee of the Year” 2024-2025

The Harlingen Housing Authority recognizes Ms. Patricia “Patty” Vega as “Employee of the Year” for 2024-2025.  Her 
employment with us began on August 10, 2015, and through the years she has worked with our Agency in different 
capacities. Currently, Ms. Vega is working in the Accounting Department as the Accounting Assistant/Management 
Information Systems (MIS) Coordinator, where she excels with the duties and responsibilities by assisting staff with daily 
computer, phone, software, and internet issues. Her positive attitude and willingness to assist where and when needed 

shows great determination and leadership.

Ms. Vega attends Housing Authority training courses and conferences annually. She loves spending time with her 3 
sons who keep her extremely busy.  Her hobbies include her sons’ extracurricular activities, and she enjoys the time 
she spends with them.

Ms. Vega has been recognized as Employee of the Quarter several times and most recently for October, November 
& December 2024.

The Harlingen Housing Authority’s Board of Commissioners, Chief Executive Officer, and Staff would like to 
recognize and thank Ms. Vega for her hard work, dedication, loyalty, and for being an excellent employee.


